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I felt so excited during the whole meeting since Clara and 
all members there were very enthusiastic and dedicated. 
Everyone wanted to contribute ideas. And I have benefited 
greatly from the discussion. I am looking forward to the next 
meeting.    

Dr. June Luo 
(Mathematics, 29 Sept 2020)

G.T.
Reading Club

It has never occurred to me that reading together can be 
that fun and powerful. The silent magic of reading together 
and picking a small topic for sharing is that we have a 
common base for sparking more thoughts and giving 
surprises to what’s called the power of knowledge and 
observation inside ourselves and others.

Dr. Clara Cheng 
(English Language, 10 Oct 2020) 

I believe the first Reading Club meeting was highly 
productive.  It was good to participate and share ideas 
about multiple intelligences and how they are applied in G.T. 
College.  I am looking forward to the next session in a few 
day's time.

Mr. Mark Sullivan 
(English Language, 22 Oct 2020)

This is an invaluable experience for me to learn the theory 
of multiple intelligences and apply it to G.T. College and to 
be provided with an opportunity to share my thoughts with 
my colleagues. I am now embarking on a journey in search 
of what I would like to pursue in the academic field. It is 
such a privilege for me to be part of the Reading Club. I 
look forward to the upcoming sessions.

Mr. Billy Lee 
(Liberal Studies, 2 Oct 2020)

Research Groundwork at GT
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G.T. College formed a Reading Club for the 
exchange of academic ideas. Monthly meetigs are 
held with a reading focus on MI education.


